
Celebrations! 

National Junior and National Honor Society 

Congratulations to the following students for their recent induction into the National Junior Honor Society & 

National Honor Society.  Their dedication to scholarship, service, leadership, character, and citizenship is a 

testament to their perseverance and your support.  We are proud to celebrate their success with you! 

Recently Inducted National Junior Honor Society Members: 

Landon Brown-Whitcombe Abigail Haug 

Piper Casella  Carter Lovecchio 

Ava Clark Kaden Miner  

Peyton Corsino Victoria Mitchell  

Morgan Dam  Emma Muratovic 

Anton Donchuk Lucia Rzepka 

Lukas Dziuba  Jason Salatino 

Morgann Faustino Carter Tallman 

Michael Faustino 

Recently Inducted National Honor Society Members: 

Selen Bilal Nevaeh Kimble 

Asah Bova Mark Klein Jr. 

Abbey Calhoun Ruvym Kryvko 

Jaden Clifford  Derick Madore Jr. 

Nathaneal Dzwonkowski Lily Marchese 

Kaylin Holmes  Danielle Pereira 

In addition to being inducted Selen Bilal received the Tutor of the Year Award, and Danielle Pereira received 

the Miga Family Memorial Award.  We were honored to have Mr. Miga and his family join us for the 

presentation of the awards and are very grateful for his continued generosity to our students! 
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March Optimist Students of The Month: 

Congratulations to the following students for being selected as the Optimist Club's March Students of the 

Month! The Optimist Club supports these awards selected by faculty and staff each month. Awarded students 

in grades 7-11 receive a certificate as well as a coupon for a free pizza from Trio's Pizza. The Senior winner 

receives a plaque as well as a monetary award. Thank you to the Optimist Club of NY Mills for your continued 

support: 

Grade 7 – Emily Salsburg  

Grade 8 – Aaliyah Hollenbeck 

Grade 9 – Abigail Misiaszek 

Grade 10 – Ra’id Adams  

Grade 11 – Nathaneal Dzwonkowski 

Grade 12-Danielle Pereira 

All-County Chorus 

The following students qualified to perform with the All-County Chorus on March 15th at  Waterville High 

School. It was an amazing performance!  Bravo! 

Pictured below:  Nevaeh Rose Vivacqua, Keira Dzwonkowski, Peyton Corsino, Brody Brood & Carter Lovecchio 

                                                         

 



Green Team News 

The Green Team will be participating in the Envirothon on April 16th. This event gives our students the 

opportunity to build their skills in public speaking and research by having them design possible solutions to a 

local ecological issue. This year's topic focused on the health of our forests in the Adirondack Park. Our 

students will be heading to the Utica Zoo to compete against teams from other schools on topics such as 

forestry, wildlife, soil and land use, environmental issues, and aquatics that they have been 

studying throughout the year. 

The Green Team will also be giving away plant babies that we have been collecting on April 17th, during 5th 

and 6th period! We are doing this in celebration of Earth Day which takes place on April 22nd this year. 

April Positivity Project Strengths 

March 31-April 4- Humor 

April 7-11-Fairness 

April 14-18 -Appreciation of Beauty & Excellence 

April 28-May 2-Purpose 

Dates to Remember: 

April 9-PTSO Meeting 6:30 

April 17-3rd Quarter Ends 

April 18-27-No School-Spring Break 

April 29-Board of Education Meeting  

April 30th -3rd Quarter report cards mailed 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 




